
Our practice is now taking part in the Equine Veterinary Surveillance Network (EVSNET) 
 
EVSNET collects deidentified data from electronic health records. The team aims to respond 
to a wide variety of challenges in equine health and welfare and to contribute to evidence-
based medicine in equine veterinary practice.  
 
For more information including what to do if you do not wish to take part, visit the EVSNET 
website www.liverpool.ac.uk/evsnet  
 
 

http://www.liverpool.ac.uk/evsnet

